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BID NOTICE 

 
SEEKING MBE/WBE SUB-CONTRACTORS R. Yoder Construction an 

EEO Employer is seeking qualified MB E/WBE Subcontractors for the 

following project. Elkhart Housing Authority – Rosedale Vestibule Renovations 

Bid Date: December 3, 2024 - Ti me: 4:00PM.  Anyone interested in 
bidding on this project should call:   574-773-3502 or email: 
estimating@ryoderconstruction.com for plans and specifications. 
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